Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 11:20 AM

To: '‘Kambin , Roya [EMC]'

Cc: Brandt, Katherine

Subject: RE: RO 0436 - 1771 First Street, Livermore, CA
Hi Roya,

Thank you for re-considering the CSM and Closure Request Report. | will deny the report on GeoTracker with a notation
that the report has been rescinded and will be resubmitted.

Thanks,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Kambin , Roya [EMC] [mailto:RKambin@chevron.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 10:48 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Brandt, Katherine

Subject: RO 0436 - 1771 First Street, Livermore, CA

Hilerry,

Thanks for taking the time to discuss the subject project with me this morning. Would you please rescind the CSM and
Closure Report (dated 4/3/13). We will resubmit it.

Thanks,
Roya

Roya Kambin

6101 Bollinger Canyon Road
Room 5310

San Ramon, California 94583
Phone: 925.790.6270

Cell: 925.786.3641

E Mail: RKambin@Chevron.com

Eacyres




